Girl Scouts of Central and Western Massachusetts

gs" 2025 Fall Product Program
Reward Opt-Out Form

Junior, Cadette, Senior, and Ambassador troops can choose to opt out of receiving rewards in order to earn
an additional two percent in troop proceeds. In order to do so, a meeting with discussion MUST be held and the

FPP Reward Opt-Out form must be
filled out and submitted by email (prodprograms@gscwm.org) by October 10.

If the parent/guardian is not available for signature, an email approval will be accepted.

Daisy and Brownie troops do not have the option of opting out of rewards.

Troop: Service Unit: Age Level:
Troop Level Cookie Mgr: Phone: E-mail:
Troop Leader: Phone: E-mail:

Date troop meeting was held and this program was explained to troop & parents:

By signing this form, you acknowledge that your troop has opted to forgo reward items

in order to earn additional troop proceeds.

Print Girl Scout Name Parent/Guardian Signature
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DUE TO COUNCIL BY OCTOBER 10 - Scan and email to prodprograms@gscwm.org
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